THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERSHIP

FROM:
NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT










DATE:
SEPTEMBER 18, 2014
SUBJECT:  
APPROVAL OF OUR SCHOOL WIDE PICTURE SALES SCHEDULE FOR SEPTEMBER, MARCH AND APRIL.
FACTS: Heartland Elementary is seeking permission from the Board to receive funds from picture sales during the upcoming school year. (September, March and April)  The proposed funds will be used and deposited in to our Fund 22 account in order to:
1. Allocate funds towards our technology fund that will be used to purchase mobile laptops/iPads.
2. Help fund field trip costs for all students.
All parents will be given the opportunity to purchase fall, spring and cap and gown pictures from Life Touch photo vendor.  Based on sales, a percentage of our picture sales will be given back to Heartland Elementary.  All Heartland families will be invited to participate and purchased school photos.  Participation will be voluntary and there will be no penalty for not participating.  All students in the school will benefit from the funds raised.
Per new Redbook policies enacted on July 1, 2013, all parent organizations are now considered booster clubs that must follow the booster club regulations of the Redbook.  One regulation is the approval of school wide fundraisers by the Board of Education.  Attached to this decision paper is a F-SA-2A form required per the Redbook for the fundraisers.  Our school photo sales  will offer all students and staff the opportunity to participate.  

RECOMMENDATION:
I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY LIFETOUCH SCHOOL PHOTO SALES SCHOOLWIDE FUNDRAISER TO RAISE FUNDS THAT WILL BENEFIT ALL STUDENTS BY PROVIDING FUNDS FOR TECHNOLOGY AND FIELD TRIP COSTS. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY LIFETOUCH PHOTO SALES SCHOOLWIDE FUNDRAISER TO RAISE FUNDS THAT WILL BENEFIT ALL STUDENTS BY PROVIDING FUNDS FOR TECHNOLOGY AND FIELD TRIP COSTS.
